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Jess joined Rothbury in February
2025, bringing 25 years of
industry experience, including 19
years at Aon where she held a
variety of roles across both
broking and senior leadership.

Responsible for our broking
branch network, facilities and
strategic partnerships, Jess
leads the development and
execution of strategies that
foster success and drive growth
across the broking business.

Passionate about client
satisfaction, business growth,
and innovation, Jess works
closely with her national
leadership team to foster a
culture of collaboration,
accountability, and continuous
improvement, ensuring long-term
success for Rothbury and its
clients.
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